
September 2018 Update

In the month of September, Harvest House serviced 15 foster families, Latte Treatment 

Center, Sanctuary Incorporated and Alee Children’s Shelter. We provided them the basic 

necessities of clothes, shoes, and essentials. Harvest House also received a total of $2,873 

in monetary donations to help in our ongoing efforts to love the foster children on Guam.

Foster
New Foster Children
In just 1 week, Harvest House serviced four foster babies under the age of one, three of 

whom were newborns.  Praise God for how He provided the necessities for these little ones 

through donations to our Resource Center.

New Licensed Parents
We are happy to welcome two new licensed foster families this month! This increases the 

number of licensed foster parents on Guam from 28 to 30. Please continue to pray that God 

will provide more foster families for every new foster child needing a home – as well as, the 

children waiting at the shelters.

Volunteer
Foster Family Shopping Day
On September 8, Harvest House hosted an event to 

provide clothing and household items for foster families. 

Five volunteers helped organize donations and interacted 

with families. Saturday was the perfect day to give teens 

and school-age foster kids a chance to shop!

Typhoon Preparation at Harvest House
Five military volunteers came to help prepare the Harvest 

House Resource Center on September 9. Thankfully, only 

one window leaked into the building during the storm. Praise 

God for protecting our building and our island. We continue 

to assist foster families and relative placements affected by 

the storm.

New Volunteers
We met with 13 new volunteers this month and are excited to share our 

ministry and hearts with these people willing to help. Please contact 

our Resource Center if you would like to be a volunteer!



Educate
Foster Parent Informational Meeting
On September 18, we invited Grace Iwashita from Child Protection Services to Harvest House 

to explain the steps required to become a foster parent. She gave each potential parent a 

packet with all of the required paperwork included and was available to answer any questions 

related to the process. We are excited to have her back again on November 20 at 12:30 p.m. 

and 6:30 p.m.

Donate
Special thanks to Atkins Kroll, Inc. for donating to Harvest House as a part of the AK Community 

Matters program.  We value your partnership as we care for the foster community on Guam 

together!

Current Needs
Wipes, shampoo, body soap, laundry detergent (small 

size), dish soap (small size), Band-Aids, deodorant, 

razors, lotion, children’s vibrating toothbrushes, 

children’s toothpaste, feminine hygiene products, and 

diaper bags.

Future Goals
Please pray with us and consider how you can be a part of our 

dreams for Harvest House: 

1) Orphan Sunday – coming up on November 11 at Harvest 

Baptist Church

2) Harvest Home – a place we hope to build so our personnel 

can care for emergency-placed

      foster children

3) Harvest Homes – our future goal to expand into a village of 

Harvest Homes and create an

      environment of faith, support and love to every child.

Let us know if you have any questions about how you can join our mission to: Adopt. Foster. 

Volunteer. Educate. Donate.  Everyone can do something for a foster child!
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